
Ein herzliches Hallo von der Insel

Christmas and New Year
 
Would you like to spend the holidays on Pulau Pef with millions of stars above
you?
This year, our resort wil remain open from 18th December 2021 until 3rd
January 2022 (16 nights, incl. 1 night in Sorong).

Let's keep our fingers crossed and hope we will be able to toast to a happy,
healthy and successful new year 2022!

If you are interested, don't hesitate to contact Doris at: info@raja4divers.com
She will be happy to assist you with any questions you might have.

We are confident that we will soon be allowed to welcome guests and that
travelling to Raja Ampat will be possible again.

Kitchen or Chicken

https://www.raja4divers.com/
https://www.raja4divers.com/availability.html
mailto:info_de@raja4divers.com
https://www.raja4divers.com/restaurant.html


 
For many years already, we have been teaching English to our employees,
sometimes more and sometime less successfully. 

Despite smoking heads and sweaty faces, we often have a good laugh
because - and this is an exceptional quality of the Papuans - they love to laugh
at themselves.
 
Take Gerry from our kitchen team, for example. When asked "What is your
job?" he answered from the bottom of his heart: «I'm working in the
chicken!»

​…and couldn't stop laughing at himself afterwards�. ​

Green Thumb

Our long-time employee Loji is in charge of our vegetable and fruit gardens
which we have planted in the past months.

In addition to chillies, cucumbers, pumpkins, water spinach and various herbs,
the papaya and banana trees are now also thriving:



Loji's solicitous care and tireless efforts are literally bearing fruit!

«Raja4Rice» is still needed after 16 months of pandemic
 
Thanks to your donations for our «Raja4Rice» project, our fifty employees still
receive a little salary and some rice for themselves and their families, thereby
supporting approx. 400 people - what an incredible number!

TERIMA KASIH BANYAK!

Take me to
Raja4Rice

Many thanks to all who have already bought some rice, to those who continue
to support the project and also to the ones that still plan on contributing.
Sunny greetings from Pulau Pef!
 
Your Raja4Divers team

Follow us on social media!
​We look forward to seeing your holiday pictures from Pulau Pef.
Please use the hashtags #raja4divers and #pulaupef to tag us

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.raja4divers.com/raja4rice.html
https://www.facebook.com/Raja4Divers/
https://www.instagram.com/raja4divers/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPX9we-cJEULCDtZgxc5gOA/
https://twitter.com/RAJA4DIVERS
https://id.pinterest.com/raja4divers/

